
Attendance 

 

School Photos 
Photo proof cards have now been sent out for all children. If you have not received yours, please contact the school 

office to obtain your link and order PIN. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Booking is now live for our forthcoming open evenings on Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd October.  Parents of 
children in all year groups (Nursery-Year 6) can book appointments with their child's class teacher using the link below 
or by following the link on the school website.  All appointments will take place in the school hall and are 5 minutes in 

length so that teachers can share how the children have settled into their new year groups. 
https://forms.gle/LaWHUNQT3PV4wjfaA 

 

Friday 25th October – school closed 
A reminder that Friday 25th October is a teacher training day and so school will be closed to all children. The school 

will reopen on Monday 4th November. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

                 
 

 

 

     

   

11th October 2024 

https://forms.gle/LaWHUNQT3PV4wjfaA


Forthcoming Dates for your Diary – those next week are in bold type: 
 

Date(s): Time(s): What: 

14/10/24 9:30am Years 3, 6 and Reception Class Mass 

15/10/24 After school Girls’ Football Match vs SJV 

20/10/24 9:30am Year 6 Confirmation Commitment Mass 

21/10/24 Afternoon Year 3 and 4 Girls’ football tournament 

22/10/24 After school Open evening for parents to meet teachers – booking form now open 

23/10/24 After school Open evening for parents to meet teachers – booking form now open 

24/10/24 After school Football match (home) vs St Mary and St Benedict 

25/10/24 All Day Teacher Training Day – School closed 

26/10/24-
3/11/24 

 OCTOBER HALF-TERM 

4/11/24 9:30am Whole School Mass (Years R-6) 

10/11/24 9:30am School Celebration Mass – Remembrance Sunday – First Holy Communion 
Commitment Mass 

12/11/24 9:30am Years 1 & 5 Class Mass 

16/11/24-
20/11/24 

All day Year 6 Residential Visit to Plas Dol-y-Moch 

19/11/24 Evening SSPA Coventry Gotta Dance  

24/11/24 9:30am Reception Welcome Mass 

01/12/24 9:30am School Celebration Mass (Start of Advent) 

4/12/24 9:30am Years 2 & 4 Class Mass 

10/12/24 10:30am Adoration and Confession for Years 4-6 

15/12/24 9:30am Bambinelli Sunday – blessing of Baby Jesus 

16/12/24 6:30pm Community Carol Concert (Details to follow) 

18/12/24 9:30am Whole school (Years R-6) end of term Mass 

21/12/24-
5/1/25 

 CHRSITMAS HOLIDAYS 

6/1/24 All Day Teacher Training Day – School closed 

 

CHECK WEBSITE FOR AVAILABLE DATES 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to our netball team who played their first match of the season at home against St Thomas More; we 
won 5-2! Miss Hayden is immensely proud of the team who displayed great sportsmanship, encouraging and 

congratulating each other throughout the game. 
 

Our Year 5/6 football team were away this week at Good Shepherd. Although we did not get the result we hoped for, 
we played well against a strong Good Shepherd side. Thank you to all our parents/carers who travelled across the city 

to support us following our last-minute venue change. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Non-uniform days – reminder of dates 
Thursday 24th October – bottles         Friday 15th November – chocolates       Friday 29th November - raffle prizes 

We also plan to have a ‘wear your spots’ day for Children in Need; we will advise the date once Mrs Rae has confirmed 
Pudsey’s availability as we very much hope he can pop in to say hello on the same day! Due to the number of non-
uniform events we will not be asking for donations on this day; instead you may wish to make a personal donation 

directly to the charity if you wish. Thank you for your support! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 

 
Our netball team are looking for 
a sponsor to fund their new kit! 

Could you or someone you know 
support the team in return for a 
company logo being included on 
the front of their kit? If you are 
interested, please contact Mrs 

Rae in the school office or email 
linsey.rae@allsoulsschool.co.uk   
The team have not had a quality 
kit for a long time so a new look 
will be a huge boost! Thank you! 

mailto:linsey.rae@allsoulsschool.co.uk


 



 


